Lindsey Bridges
Parsonsfield
LD 2131

Dear Senator Rafferty, Representative Brennan, and Members of the Joint Standing
Committee on Education and Cultural Affairs,

My name is Lindsey Bridges, from Parsonsfield, and I am writing in support of L.D.
2131, An Act to Support Extended Learning Opportunities. I am in full support of this
bill because as an educator, I have seen first hand the difference a program like this
makes in a school. I have personal interest in this program as well as my daughter is a
part of this program presently and has been given opportunities to explore her career
choice that most people would not get until several years into their college career. The
skills gained from ELO are beyond what a student would learn in a general education
classroom and these skills carry over in all aspects of her life.

Thank you,
Lindsey



